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Carmarthen Breakthro’ 

 

Dates 

Red 4th  

Purple 11th  

Blue 18th  

Green 25th  

Please remember to let Allison know if 

your child is attending. 

 

 
The following are celebrating this month: 

Nia  Tristan 

Pen Blwydd Hapus!! 

Contact us 

Allison- 07480139524 Emyr- 07772078634 

Base- 01267 290 136 

Email- admin@carmarthen-breakthro.co.uk 

 

 

100 Club 

February draw 

1
st

 Prize £25 No. 56 Jan George 

2
nd

 Prize £10 No. 42 Angela Isaac 

 

If anyone would like to join the 100 club, please speak 

to Emyr 

Here is another full Newsletter, if you wish to add 

something to our newsletter, please get in touch 

We are also looking for new committee 

members; contact Emyr for more details 

07772078634. The committee meet monthly, 

and help with the smooth running of Breakthro’.  

POLITE NOTICE 

Due to insurance, children cannot enter Breakthro’ 

before 10am and MUST be collected by 4pm. A 

charge will be issued to any late collection. 

We would appreciate if you could label your 

child’s lunchbox and belongings. Some children 

have the same or very similar items.  

 
 

Tickets are £15 - incudes a buffet 

All proceeds to Breakthro’ 

Please support 

Hamper donations 

We would be very grateful of any doantions of 

Chelates, smellies or alcohol to make up 

hampers, as raffle prizes for the Meatloaf night.  

Please drop them off in base before April 15th  

 

Meatloaf Tribute 
Friday April 28th 

Doors open 7:15pm 
Carmarthen Quins, Rugby Club 


